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Je5 ENTERED
Kieling, John, NMENV 

From: Bob Patterson [rdp@vla.com] 

Sent: Friday, April 09, 20104:21 PM 

To: Kieling, John, NMENV 

Subject: Support to permit Open Burn Permit at Los Alamos National Laboratory 

Just a note, as a citizen of the state, to request you favorably act upon LANL's permit relative to open 
burning. The controls, volume, and long-term effects of this are minor compared to many other activities 
in this state, and it would support a critical defense mission of the US. 

Your approval of continued open burning is encouraged. 

Thank you, 

Sincerely, 

Robert D. Patterson 

33413 

\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\,,\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\ 
4114/2010 


